
MOTION BY FLORIDA KEYS NATIONAL MARINE SANCTUARY 
ADVISORY COUNCIL TO RECOMMEND RENEWAL OF  
22 BALLYHOO HAIRHOOK PERMITS FOR YEAR TWO  

OF A SANCTUARY PILOT PROJECT 
 

OCTOBER 11, 2005 
 

The Florida Keys National Marine Sanctuary Advisory Council moved to recommend to 
Sanctuary managers that a renewal be made of the 22 hairhook ballyhoo permits, for 
those whose logbooks were returned to the Sanctuary, for the period October 15, 2005 
through April 15, 2006. 
 
 


